The Burrows Paddock Wood Development update



Issue 2 | Autumn 2024



Keeping you updated

We wanted to provide you with an update on the development and what you can expect from us over the coming months.

Overview

Overview of what's being built. In addition, the development will provide:

- Parcel C&D affordable apartments
- 4 play areas
- Community allotments with 20 beds
- Northern boundary with 4 attenuation basins
- Future proof provision for EV charging in all plots

Site activity

- Successful handover of 74 HA units
- 19 plots currently under superstructure construction
- 32 plots currently under internals construction
- All main services laid and in process of becoming live
- Site entrance relocated

Specific item

 ${\bf 1}$ of 4 attenuation basins manages the 360 surface water drainage



Managing agent

- Alexander Faulkner have been appointed managing agents for the development
- They will manage the communal external areas including landscaping

Ecology

- Aspect Ecology have produced an ecological plan comprising of:
- Native scrub plant
- Woodland planting
- Orchard restoration
- Wetland features and wild flower grassland
- There are also numerous bird and bat boxes across the development
- Hedgehog cut outs and provisions for hibernacula's
- In excess of 2km of trim trails around the perimeter of the whole site

Services

Hyperoptic & BT will provide broadband Gas & Electric supplied by British Gas



How will the development benefit the local community?

- Allotments
- Play areas to include children's activity equipment and adult fitness equipment to promote well being and fitness
- 20-bed allotments to encourage "home grown" production of seasonal fruit and vegetables

We will also be providing:

 Over 2000 metres of dedicated trim trail to appeal to local residents to enjoy the beauty of the Kent countryside

Please be aware that the dates and information provided are correct at time of print and are dependent on a number of factors, including weather, so are subject to change.

Thank you for your patience while the construction work is taking place. We try to keep disruption to a minimum but appreciate it can be noisy and dirty at times so do contact us if you have any questions, or if you'd like to provide any feedback, by emailing:

